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Kaydence
Kindergarten

Ms. Hood
Kaydence is our student of the month for 
April!  Kaydence comes to school everyday 
ready to learn.  She has made so much 
progress this year and has over 100 sight 
words memorized! Kaydence is kind, silly, 
insightful, and a friend to everyone. She is 
full of great ideas and I am always 
impressed with her problem solving skills.  
Kaydence’s favorite part of school is math 
and she wants to be a book illustrator 
when she grows up.  Way to go Kaydence! 
Keep up the hard work!
       Ms. Hood

♥  Ms. Hood



Bryarose
Kindergarten

Mrs. Oxenford

Brya is our Student of the Month for 
April! Brya is a strong leader and an 

excellent role model for her friends! She 
has shown enormous growth in reading, 
writing, and math! Brya excels at being 
the best student she can be everyday! 

Her favorite thing to do at school is 
learning! So, no surprise she wants to be 

a teacher when she grows up!!!!!!! 
Thanks Brya for always doing your best!

Love, Mrs. Oxenford   



Alma
1st Grade 

Ms. Russell
  Alma is Room 3’s Student of the Month 
for April! She has been working very hard 
with a great attitude! Alma shows her 
classmates that she cares deeply about 
them with her kind words and actions as 
well as her willingness to help out 
anytime. Alma is such an artist and really 
enjoys coloring and crafts. She loves to be 
outside and help take care of her garden 
and animals. We are so proud of you 
Alma, keep up the fabulous work!
                                                 ♥ Ms. Russell

                                                               



Silas
1st Grade

Mrs. Perrier 

Silas is a kind, innovative, creative 
student. He loves to write comics and 
imaginative stories. Silas enjoys reading 
and is currently reading all of the Dog 
Man books. This year Silas has worked 
hard to follow all of the school rules and 
he is dedicated to doing his very best. 

Silas, thank you for being such a 
wonderful human. You make room 9 
shine.

Love, Mrs. Perrier 



1st Grade

Mrs. Sereano

Abigail has a big heart; she can be very 
thoughtful and loves to give gifts to her 
teacher and classmates. She is very artistic, 
likes to have fun, and has a big hearty laugh!  
She has shown significant improvement in 
motivation to learn reading, writing and 
mathematics!  She is doing her work every 
day in class and is even practicing reading 
and doing extra work at home.  Her hard work 

is paying off.  I am so proud of you, Abigail!  
       Mrs. Sereano

Abigail



Lucas
2nd Grade

Mrs. Skenzick
I’m excited to share about Lucas for our 
student of the month in room 6! I am 
always impressed with the responsible 
and kind way Lucas speaks to others. He 
is thoughtful during morning sharing, 
and is a leader in reminding others to 
listen and be on task. Lucas loves math, 
and has a great sense of humor. Thanks 
for helping 2nd grade be a respectful 
and fun place to be, Lucas! 
        Mrs Skenzick

  



Aria
2nd Grade

Mrs. Johnson
Aria is our student of the month for 
April! Aria is a hardworking, thoughtful 
student. She is fun to have in class and 
makes everyone feel happy. Aria 
always does the right thing and is a 
good example to others. She tries her 
best on her schoolwork, pays 
attention to her teacher and is kind to 
all of her classmates. Thanks for being 
awesome, Aria!



Noah
3rd Grade

Miss Reynolds

Noah is our April Student of the Month! 
Noah is a very independent and 
self-motivated worker. He turns in his 
assignments every day and is a top 
participator in class discussions. Noah 
is inquisitive, enthusiastic, and helpful 
to others. He cares about his friends 
and always tries to see others’ 
perspectives. Noah is also very creative 
and his art projects are always unique 
and thoughtful. Way to go, Noah!



Jackson 
3rd Grade

Mrs. Varozza

Room 8 is excited to share about our 
Student of the Month, Jackson! 
Jackson is a responsible and caring 
student who is always eager to help! 
He is dependable and thoughtful. 
Jackson is a talented artist who is 
creative and imaginative. Jackson 
works hard to meet his academic 
goals, and is also a kind friend. 



Allison
4th Grade

Ms. Thom

Allison is an amazing example 
to all! She works extremely hard 
in the classroom. She tries her 
best consistently. I see her 
work on hard things and get 
through them with a great 
attitude! I couldn’t be more 
proud of Allison! 



Cali
5th Grade

Ms. Hutton

Congratulations to Cali, my April Student of the 
Month! I’m so proud of Cali’s hard work and 
positive attitude. Cali gives her best in all areas. I 
can count on her to be focused and on task and 
to set an example for others. Cali is flexible and 
goes with the flow with a smile on her face. On 
top of that, she’s kind to others and has an 
excellent sense of humor. One of the many 
things I love about Cali is her artistic ability! She 
is creative and a natural when it comes to all 
things art. She always puts her personality and 
style to each we project we create. We’re so 
lucky to have her in our class!



Hazel
5th Grade

Mrs. Nienhaus

Hazel is the student of the month in 
Mrs. Nienhaus’s class this month!  
Hazel always brings a super positive 
attitude to school, engages with and 
helps her peers, and participates in 
class discussions.  Hazel is reliable, 
kind, hardworking, and an all around 
asset to our class.  Keep up the great 
work, Hazel!



Mason
Bridges

Mrs. Kenyon

Congratulations to Mason for being 
nominated as student of the month.  
You come to school everyday with a 
smile and you are ready to conquer what 
is sent your way..  If there is a classmate 
that needs help, you are quick to be 
there.  You have become a role model in 
our classroom as well as a great friend 
to everyone.  Your sense of humor is 
contagious!! Keep working hard!!!  Mrs. 
Kenyon



Leo
PE

Ms. Herbert
Congratulations to Leo, in Kindergarten, for 
being our PE student of the month.  Leo has the 
biggest smile when he comes into the gym 
every day.  He works so hard on our Thursday 
running days and I rarely see him walk.  He has 
over 33 miles this year!  His favorite PE game so 
far is Swamp Ball.  At home Leo likes to play on 
his scooter &  jump in the bounce house.. He 
wishes we could climb  in PE. His favorite healthy 
snack is carrots.  Leo’s health tip for everyone is 
to make sure to eat 3 vegetables a day, & 
gratitude is the attitude!  Way to work hard in 
PE Leo!    ~Mrs. Herbert


